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    Grosvenor Road, Chorley PR7 2PJ           
    Headteacher: Mrs A Clayton

Monday 21st November 2022
Dear Parents, 

Thank you for supporting the Acorns Breakfast and After School Club over the past year.

As we have now been operating for over 12 months, we have carried out a review of the times and opening hours and how many children are attending and at what times.

From Monday 9th January 2023, the After School Club will now close fifteen minutes earlier at 5:45 pm. 

We therefore request that children are picked up by this time and no later. 
Thank you for your support.

Kind regards

[image: image12.jpg]



Mrs. A Clayton  
Headteacher
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